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                 October 2016
Dear Sir / Madam
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP FAKENHAM RACECOURSE 2017
I am delighted to tell you that Fakenham Racecourse will, for the third year running, be hosting thirteen National Hunt race days in 2017 and will have a similar number of reciprocal meetings as last year (75 race meetings at 43 different racecourses). 
Please see attached a list of race dates for 2017.  The subscription will remain the same as last year at £225 for a double membership and £145 for a single membership which is extremely good value. The day member rates will the stay the same at £20 per adult and £8 per car. 
The Directors and I feel this is still extraordinary good value for money and we very much hope that you will continue to support racing at Fakenham with your annual membership. I also want to share with you the remit of the racecourse company which is to ‘further, maintain and improve National Hunt racing in Norfolk for generations to come’, and to reassure you that virtually all profits are ploughed back into the company and that none of the directors are entitled to any form of dividend or remuneration.

Over the past year we have made a number of improvements to enhance our customer experience and overall presentation of the racecourse.  The Crown Inn at East Rudham continue to be our catering and bar partners for both racing and non-raceday events at the racecourse.   

If you are on Twitter or Facebook online,  please do make sure that you ‘like’ our pages and stay up to date with the latest news at the racecourse.  Also visit our web page for up to date information. Additionally, could you please provide a correct email address and mobile phone number on the attached registration form so we can keep you up to date with any news, race meeting changes or other events held at the Racecourse that may be of interest to you? Please be assured that we will strictly adhere to the Data Protection Act and will not pass your details to any third parties. 
Once again thank you for your continuing support and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,
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David Hunter

Chief Executive & clerk of the Course





